
Issue brief created by the University Transfer Office, February 2019 

 

Dear Transfer Staff, 

We hope that you are staying warm! We have some important updates this month.  

We have created a transfer terminology glossary! The glossary defines terms that are often 
associated with transfer practices, policies, and credit. To view the glossary, see the link on 
the right.  

A quick reminder, the Transfer Training Canvas Staff and Faculty Courses are now live. 
Please refer to the links on the right to access these courses. These links can be forwarded to 
any transfer faculty/staff member who works on evaluating transfer courses or creating 
equivalences.  

The UTO website is now live. There is a new intranet section on the website that helps 
provide resources for transfer faculty, staff, and administrators.  To view the website, see the 
link on the right.  

The IU Transfer Symposium is around the corner! The symposium is on February 22, 2019 at 
the IUPUI Campus Center, from 7:30 a.m.-1 p.m., Eastern Time. If you or someone you know 
would like to attend, please email the UTO as soon as possible. The symposium will help 
transfer faculty and students from all IU campuses learn more about transfer policies and 
best practices. To view more on the symposium, visit the link on the right.  

UTO works closely with University Institutional Research and Reporting (UIRR) to develop a 
series of data reports on transfer. These data reports allow for a better understanding of 
transfer students and transfer activity as it applies to all students. The annual data has 
recently been updated to reflect Fall 2018. To view these data reports, see the link on the 
right. 

Sincerely, 

The University Transfer Office 
Indiana University, 535 W Michigan St, Indianapolis, IN 46202 
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  Questions? 

If you have questions about 
this issue brief, if you 
believe you received it in 
error, or if you know 
someone else who should 
also receive it, please reach 
out to UTO. 
 
Email: uto@iu.edu 
Phone: 317-274-8000 
Website: transfer.iu.edu 
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